



100 Blossom Street, Cox 640 Boston, Massachusetts 02114-2698 Tel: 617.724.1124, Fax: 617.724.1126

November 27, 2002

Thomas R. Spitzer, M.D.

Associate Professor of Mulicine

Director, Bone Marrise Transplant Program

Deputy Chief of Hematology Oncology

Richard Burt, M.D. Bone Marrow Transplantation Northwestern University Medical Center

Dear Richard:

Thank you again for the outstanding lecture that you gave at our weekly BMT lecture series. The many favorable comments I heard from the audience emphasized the excitement that your work has generated. I know that Karen Ballen and I are very interested in collaborating with you in future transplant protocols for autoimmune disease.

Again, thank you for coming to Boston and for your contribution to our lecture series. I look forward to seeing you again at one of the meetings in the near future.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas R. Spitzer, M.D.

TRS:sc enclosure